
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 

The City Council of the City of Poth, Texas will not conduct a 

Regular Meeting of the City Council Monday, April 28, 2025. 

 

The next regular scheduled meeting will be Monday, May 19, 

2025.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATION 

 

I certify that the above notice of meeting was posted in the bulletin board outside City Hall 

at 200 N. Carroll St., Poth TX on   04-23-25 4:10 p. m. I further certify that the notice 

was posted online @ cityofpoth.org. 

 

 

              

       Rose Huizar, City Secretary 

 

I certify that the attached notice and agenda of items to be considered by the City Council 

was removed by me from the bulletin board outside City Hall on the   day of  2025. 

    

              

       Title: 

 

 

 

 


